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RE 2-A 2024-3850 Recommendation to Approve ...as Real Property Negotiators for 1701
Monarch Street, Building 29, 1951 Monarch Street, Building 25, and 2301 Monarch Street,
Building 24, at Alameda Point. (Base Reuse and Economic Development 29061822)  

Recently it has become obvious that there is way too much going on with the behind-
closed-door negotiations, and by the time these things are heard by the public, the train has
already left the station.

And boy are there alot of illegal stipulations promised to the potential tenant without public
participation and WITHOUT CEQA REVIEW! ...and without Historical Advisory Board review,
and without following the zoning codes, and....

Remember back in the day when closed sessions were much more limited and the
announcements were actually informative?  You know, before Ashcraft was mayor? 
Remember that? sigh...

I would love a return to compliance with the Brown Act, so if you could just do that, THAT
WOULD BE GREAT.

Thanks, 
Shelby
(member of the public you are supposed to serve)
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Un.I'm gonna need you to
go ahead and comply with
the Brown Act, so if you
could do that as soon as
possible.

THAT WOULD BE GREAT.





